The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia

34th Street and Civic Center Boulevard Philadelphia, Pa. 19104-4399 215-590-1000 www.chop.edu

> January 10, 2000 The Joshua Kahan Foundation P.O. Box 16 Voorhees, NJ 08043

Dear Jeff and friends of the Joshua Kahan Foundation:

I would like to express my sincere appreciation and gratitude for all that you have done for the children, families, and staff at The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. I would especially like to take this opportunity to thank you for bringing Sesame Place here and putting on such an incredible show and a wonderful visit on December 15th.

Hospitalization is a very difficult time for families at any time of the year, but is especially difficult during the holidays. When something special and positive happens during the day, it means so much to the families here. It lifts spirits and brings excitement, and erases a little bit of the stress, fear, and anxiety that is part of every day life in a hospital. Your Smiles Program is something that makes this kind of difference, and we appreciate it so very much.

Thank you for coming and doing all that you did on December 15th. We all had fun: children, parents, friends, family, and staff alike. It was a wonderful day and we can not wait to do it again.

Sincerely,

Teresa Winston

Child Life Specialist

Auresa Winston